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November 24, 1953 

Dear Mr. Geary: 

Thank you for your kind letter of November 10th in which 
you point out that you picked up Radio KIKI. The material 
you heard as indicated in your letter follows our program 
log for the time period indicated identically. It was 
quite surprising to me to learn the fact. Insofar as your 
query regarding our intended frequency change and increased 
power, we have not at this time specifically decided upon 
a construction date. However, as quickly as a decision is 
arrived at, I shall keep you in mind. 

Thank you again for your wonderful letter and here's 
hoping you hear us loud and clear regularly. 

RWD/pr 

Cordially yours, 

Robert W. Denison 
General Manager 


